
    

 

13th October 2015 

 

TEDDY BEAR HOSPITAL 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Thursday 22nd October the Teddy Bear Hospital will be visiting the 

school to work with Y1 and Y2 children. 

 

This is  public health project run by medical students from Liverpool 

University. The Teddy Bear Hospital has the intention of reducing children’s  

fears of doctors and hospitals. Children will be asked to bring in their ‘sick’ 

teddy or doll to school and act as their parent. The child will explain why 

their teddy is sick to a teddy doctor and will watch their teddy being 

examined. 

 

We hope you agree that this sounds like an excellent project that will not 

only give out messages about staying healthy but help children with any 

anxieties if they have to visit hospital. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 


